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Appeal for Soft Toys

Sr. Bernadette has appealed to anyone who would like ot donate a soft toy - (something
that can be cuddled) - for her 'African children'. New or nearly new would be great. Sr.
Bernadette has arranged transport for them back to Africa on 1st July, so we need them
A.S.A.P. You can leave them at the Den during office hours, or contact Catherine on
07966 581 909.

Thanks,
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